

**BBC** Science

William Fung-Schwarz 3949 South 300 East Salt Lake City UT 84107-1601

Dear William,

We would just like to write and thank you for all you help and co-operation with the filming of "The Moon" at the end of last year and agreeing to be a part of our programme.

We really enjoyed our visit to Utah and the MDRS and meeting you, and we found that what you had to say was fascinating and will make a fantastic contribution to the programme. We really appreciated you coming all the way out to the hab, it was just a shame that our time was so limited. Thank you also for sending through the clips tape of your extra footage, it will help to fill in the gaps.

The programme is currently being edited and will be completed by the end of February to air in the UK shortly after that. We are as yet unsure when it will air worldwide, but we shall send you a copy of the finished programme which you should receive, hopefully, in March.

Roth Whippma

Many thanks once again,

All the Best

Rosie Thomas and Ruth Whippman